
West York 

VFW News 

Post Meetings 

Post meeting will be held on Oct 

20th at 7:30 PM with the Home 

Association meeting to follow.  

All active members are encour-

aged to attend both meetings.  

Directors meetings are held Oct 

19th 

OCTOBER 2020 

Welcome New Members 

Life Membership: 

 

Age 

 

Amount 

Through  30 $255 

31  - 40 $245 

41  - 50 $225 

51  - 60 $200 

61  - 70 $175 

71  - 80 $135 

81 and over FREE 

Call Membership Chairman 

Eugene Myers at 885-4199 

for more information on Post 

Life Memberships 

We have several items 

that have been left be-

hind.  If you have lost 

an item please check 

with bartenders. 

 

 

 

VFW RIDERS GROUP 
 

Meeting Sunday October 25, 

2020 

                     AT 

                12 NOON 

Please remember to wear a mask and  

please remember social distancing. 

 

                On behalf of the Officers 

                 And BOD we thank you  

To all  members: Don’t  forget to get 

your new 2021 key cards. 

They are available by asking your 

bartenders when they come to your 

tables. 

 

We thank you for being patient with 

us through these trying times. Hope-

fully real soon we will be able to open 

the bar. 



       Due to the covid 19 issues we, as well as many others, are faced with new challenges, 

especially fundraising. The Auxiliary voted to have a soup & sandwich sale for October. 

Orders for Homemade Chicken Noodle Soup $9.00 per quart and Ham & American 

Cheese or Turkey & American Cheese Sandwiches $3.00. Orders will be accepted until 

Oct. 10th (sign up sheets are posted around the post or contact an Auxiliary member with 

your order). Pickup will be Oct. 17th from 11 AM until 5 PM. -  Please use the lower East 

side Door and come downstairs for pickup. We appreciate any and all support. 

   We will also have homemade baked goods available at that time. We are accepting dona-

tions of baked goods Friday the 16th or Sat. the 17th. 

   October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month and we are sponsoring a Basket Raffle. We 

are hoping everyone will “Stand up for Cancer” and support this project. Chances will be 

available @ 3 for $5.00 or 10 for $10.00 and the drawing will be October 31st. Cancer do-

nations are also welcome. These funds go to sponsor a local Cancer Patient at Christmas. 

We receive a wish list from the Cancer Patient Center at Apple Hill and purchase, wrap 

and deliver the items to the center along with a gift card for groceries. The thank you let-

ters we have received over the years are heart warming. 

 Remember dues for 2021 are now due and payable. Let us all strive to reach 100% before 

December. Thank you to all who have paid. Remember to see that we have any updates to 

names, address, or Phone numbers. Thank You. 

 

God Bless and be Safe 

Chris Keeney 

President 

Greetings, 

           I want to personally thank all members that have been patronizing the Post during 

these last few months. 

                                          Dates to remember 

                                        Oct. 13th—Navy Birthday 

                                        Oct. 26th—National Day of the Deployed 

It was brought to our attention that the Memorial Plaza is in need of some sprucing up. 

On October 10th we will be trimming the hedges and cleaning up a bit. You are more than 

welcome to come out. Just remember to bring your mask, due to the social distancing. 

      

                                             Hope to see you soon. 
 

    

Yours in true Comradeship, 

Chris Ruff                Lloyd W. Greenwood,  

Commander   President of the Home Association 
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Quality American Flags are available at the  Post  home. 
 

3x5 Nylon    18.00 

4x6 Nylon    24.00 

5x8 Nylon    33.00 

2x3POW  Nylon    19.00                                               

3x5POW  Nylon    29.00                                               

Fly the Flag: 

From the Commander: 

Stewards Corner 
   Welcome to the October edition of the 

stewards corner. 

I wish I had more business to discuss with 

you. As of now there practically is no busi-

ness. So I have to write something, so lets 

vent a little. 

A few weeks ago I listened to a doctor 

from Penn State Hershey Medical Center 

explain why covid 19 is so much more 

dangerous than the flu. He said that more 

people are dying from covid than the flu. 

Younger people, older people, and people 

with certain medical issues. One out of 

every 200 people to be exact. Not two 

weeks later I watched Rachel Lavine speak 

about getting your flu shot and how neces-

sary it was for the upcoming flu season. 

She says the numbers they have on flu 

related death are only numbers from hospi-

talized patients that are tested for the flu 

and die while in the hospital, and many 

more die that we don’t know about, there-

fore in my opinion we can’t say it’s worse 

than the flu. Because the numbers the 

medical profession and CDC are using 

aren't accurate numbers. Are you scared 

yet. Other numbers that don't add up are 

nursing homes deaths an astounding num-

ber of elderly are being killed by covid 19 

an astounding 32 percent unless you check 

the death rate for nursing home in 2019 

that was an astounding 31 percent with out 

covid 19. Then there’s a problem with the 

numbers of folks that have actually been 

counted as covid related deaths. Such as 

car accidents counted as covid, and even 

drowning counted as covid. 

    

  Maybe we should look at how our leaders 

are responding to the disease. Gov Wolf 

walks in a protest without a mask and no 

social distancing. The Gov and his side 

kick Rachel used no masks or social dis-

tancing while giving daily briefings on 

covid 19. Joe Biden hides in his basement 

but on a segment with Anderson Coopers 

ear with no social distancing. Maybe our 

leaders know more about this virus than 

what they’re telling us. You decide what 

you want to believe as for me I still believe 

in Santa Clause.  

 

As always 

Hope to see you soon 

Larry E. Myers 



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

Open 3PM  to 

11PM Thurs, 

Fri, Sat 

12 Noon to 

8PM Sunday 

  

 

 

 1 

 

$2.95 

Special 

2 

 

$2.95 

Special 

3 

 

$2.95 

Special 

4 

 

30 cent  wings 

 

75 cent tacos 

 

5 6 7 8 

 

$2.95 

Special 

 

 

Auxiliary Meet-

ing 7:00 PM 

9 

 

$2.95 

Special 

 

 

10 

 

$2.95 

Special 

11 

 

30 cent wings 

 

75 cent tacos 

 

12 13 

 

 

 

 

14 15 

 

$2.95 

Special 

 

 

 

16 

 

$2.95 

Special 

17 

 

$2.95 

Special 

18 

 

30 cent wings 

 

75 cent tacos 

 

19 

 

 

 

 

 

BOD Meeting 

7:00PM 

20 

 

 

 

 

Post Meeting 

7:30PM 

Home Assoc. 

Meeting to Follow 

21 22 

 

$2.95 

Special 

23 

 

$2.95 

Special 

24 

 

$2.95 

Special 

25 

 

30 cent wings 

 

75 cent tacos 

VFWRG 

Meeting 

26 27 28 29 

 

$2.95 

Special 

30 31 

Summer Kitchen Hours:   

 

Dinner Specials  
Thurs 3 PM to 11 PM 

Fri 3 PM to 11 PM 

Sat 3 PM to 11 PM 
 

Sunday 12 Noon to 8 PM 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 

** ** Prices subject to change 

without notice ** ** 
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Canteen Hours 
Thurs             3 PM to 11 PM 

Friday            3 PM to 11 PM 

Saturday         3 PM to 11 PM 

Sunday            12 Noon to 8 PM 
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(continued from page 3) 

          Auxiliary   

          Life Membership Fees 

         Age as of December 31 

           Year of Application 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Send to:  

Dates to Remember:  
 

On October 8, 2020 at 7:00PM 

At our business meeting will feature a visitation/inspection by District 21 President 

Sarah Smith. Please try to attend and give our District President a warm welcome. 

Discussions will be held on upcoming events and future projects at this meeting. 

Any concerns or comments please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 

October 12th Columbus Day 

October 31st Happy Halloween 

 

Remember our shut-ins and all our Veterans who are overseas. 

 

Remember to Fly the flag .   

 

Suggestions for the good of the order are always welcome. 

 

 

 

God Bless America 

 

Chris Keeney, Auxiliary President 

Jeanne Hoffman 

1484 West Princess St 

York, PA  17404 

An Association of Men  and Women who have fought 
America’s Foreign Wars on land, and sea, and in the air. 
FOUNDED 1899 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY   

TO ALL THE MEMBERS OF THE MONTH 

Of October 

Age Regular 

Price 

 

Thru 
20 

$253  

21-25 $242  

26-30 $230  

31-35 $219  

36-40 $213  

41-45 $201  

46-50 $196  

51-55 $184  

56-60 $173  

61-65 $161  

66-70 $150  

71-75 $132  

76-80 $109  

81-85 $ 86  

86-90 $ 69  

91 

and 

over 

$ 58  

Deceased Auxiliary Members - July 

                                 Brenda Bupp 

                                 Eleanor Sheely 

Deceased Auxiliary Members - August 

                                Sandra Lightner 

                                Audry Stover 


